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In the Name of Christ

LITY INC

Pastor Brett Spaulding
Community Church
109 N. Harrison St.
Ludington, Ml 49431

September 30, 2022

Dear Friends in Christ,

The Community Church has been gracious enough to allow consideration of using a part of your church
building as a homeless shelter. The agreement could have allowed a significant improvement in the
services offered to men in need. However, structural issues with the building itself and the total
investment in money as well as time has made that an unrealistic option.

Our focus right now must be on providing an emergency shelter in the next few weeks. To that end, the
Board of Directors has voted to reluctantly decline the offer from the Community Church. Members of
our program have put many hours and much effort into prepping for the eventual shelter program. If
we can do something to help make that area useable again please let us know.

We have faith that the right situation will present itseif when God is ready to make that happen. In the

meantime, we will focus on what we can do today.

We trust in our Lord for guidance,
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